
Clonazepam - Endo 

 
On July 5, 2024. Endo announced a voluntary recall of one lot of clonazepam 0.25 mg 
orally disintegrating tablets (ODT) because they were packaged in cartons labeled with 
the wrong strength, clonazepam 0.125 mg ODT. 
 
On July 16, 2024, Endo announced a voluntary recall of one lot of clonazepam 0.125 
mg ODT. This is an expansion of the original recall.  
 
Per Endo, inadvertently taking clonazepam 0.25 mg rather than the intended 0.125 mg 
dose may lead to drowsiness, confusion, diminished reflexes and other adverse effects. 
To date, Endo has not received any reports of adverse effects related to this recall.  
 
Use the table below to check the NDC number on your prescription. Call your 
pharmacist if you need help. 
 
Clonazepam Orally Disintegrating Tablets Recalled by Endo 
 

Product Description NDC# Lot# (Expiration Date) 

Clonazepam orally 
disintegrating tablets, 0.125 mg 

49884-306-02 550147301 (Aug 2026) 

Clonazepam orally 
disintegrating tablets, 0.25 mg 

49884-307-02 550147301 (Aug 2026) 

 
If you have additional questions:  

• Contact your doctor  

• Contact Inmar (appointed company for Endo) at 1-877-890-0765 (9:00 a.m. – 
9:00 p.m. EST, Monday through Friday).  

Consumers should contact their physician if they have experienced any problems that 
may be related to using this drug product.  

 


